


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator             Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

 Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)   Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

RCIA:                         olga@stjosephlb.org        

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       michelle.m.reyes@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve              Alida Steinhauser  alida.steinhauser@gmail.com 

Precious Life Shelter               Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                        (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                       (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstamping@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Candice Olson              vandice11@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                  tapatia10nov@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 5
th
 Sunday of Easter and the first weekend of May!  This weekend we 

hear Jesus say that He is the Way, the Truth and the Life.  When we follow His way, we 

are assured that we will do the works that Christ does, and even greater works! 

 

I saw you at the Fair! Thanks for coming out and it seems that we broke several 

records! Expense invoices are still coming in so we’ll have some final numbers to share 

with you in a few weeks.  Thanks to the over 400 volunteers who gave up so much of 

their weekend to serve us and to make sure we all had a great time!   

 

This weekend our local church takes up a collection for the annual Cardinal McIntyre 

Fund for Charity. Please scroll down and find out more about Cardinal McIntyre, his 

great love for the poor and charities! Thank you for supporting this fund as we can 

draw from it in order to take care of people who find themselves in emergency 

situations. 

 

A couple of weeks ago I attended the Christ Renews his Parish weekend at Saint 

Thomas More parish in Irvine. Six men from our parish and I went through an amazing 

renewal weekend and I’m excited that we’ll be bringing this renewal weekend to our 

parish next fall.  The weekend is Christ centered, scripturally based with sacramental 

encounters and a wonderful way to connect with fellow parishioners!  I’ll be speaking 

about this renewal in my homily this weekend. 

 

May is the month of Sacramental Initiation.  Next Saturday, we welcome Cardinal 

Roger Mahony who will confirm our High School Confirmation candidates with the 

Gifts of the Holy Spirit!!  In two weekends, over 60 of our youth, mostly second 

graders will receive the Lord for the first time in the Holy Eucharist!   

 

Bring Mom to Mass next weekend to receive a special Mother’s Day Blessing! 

 

Easter Peace,  

Msgr. Kevin  
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The importance of protective software 

 

Children spend more time online than ever 

before. How can parents keep up with what 

they are doing and seeing? One easy way is to 

install accountability and filter software. 

Programs like Covenant Eyes, Bark Home Web 

Filter, or Circle can limit the sites and apps 

available to your children, and allow you to see 

their online activity. For more internet safety 

tips, read the VIRTUS
® 

article “Five Keys to 

Monitoring Kids Online Activity” 

at  lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 

Music Ministry  

Safeguard The Children 
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THE CARDINAL MCINTYRE 

 FUND FOR CHARITY 

 

  

In 1948, shortly after he was appointed Arch-

bishop of Los Angeles, Cardinal James Francis 

McIntyre recognized that certain institutions and 

agencies were facing hardships because of inade-

quate financing. These organizations were ineli-

gible for funding through public sources and in-

cluded: family welfare; institutions for the aged; 

health and youth services; adoption agencies, 

care for the blind, hard of hearing, mentally re-

tarded and handicapped. Also needed were 

funds for maternity care, emergency relief and 

expanded social services in distressed neighbor-

hoods. 

  

The “Fund” provides emergency help to persons 

who have nowhere else to go. The Fund is not a 

replacement or supplement for welfare or other 

forms of public assistance. It does not support 

persons’ living needs on a continuing basis. Ra-

ther the Fund acts to solve immediate, pressing 

problems: food, lodging for the night, emergen-

cy medical care, rent to tide over a financial crisis 

or a utility bill to keep the water or heat turned 

on for the week. Persons may apply for assis-

tance to the Fund through their parishes.  The 

parishes are immediately reimbursed by the Fund 

for the disbursement so it is possible for every 

parish to provide in this way for sisters and 

brothers in need. 

 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THIS FUND 

WHICH SUPPORTS PEOPLE IN NEED!! 

The 10:30 choir is seeking new members!  

We meet on Wednesday evenings at 7pm  

In the church and at 9:45am on Sunday 

mornings and would love to have you join 

us in this life-giving, spirit-nurturing activity.  

The only requirement is that you are able 

 to sing on pitch.  Please reach out to  

Vivian Doughty, Music Director  

with any questions.   

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/


A Special Opportunity for  

our Parish Women and Men 

 

Do you sense that something’s missing in 

your life? Do you feel that if you weren’t so 

busy you would be happier, healthier, more 

effective, more fulfilled, and maybe even a 

better person? 

Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His 

Parish retreat weekend! It’s an incredible ex-

perience that will help you discover what’s 

missing in your life and what to do about it. 

Whether you want to connect with other 

people in the parish, improve your prayer 

life, or just take a break from the craziness of 

your everyday to have fun, you will find 

what you are looking for – and more. 

Women’s Weekend – September 23-24, 

2023 

Men’s Weekend – October 28-29, 2023 

To learn more and to sign up, visit https://

stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/ or 

scan the QR code.  

 

 

The Southeastern District of the Los Angeles 

Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women 

(ACCW) invites all women of the parish to a day 

of prayer and fellowship with other Catholic 

Women of the area. EVERY CATHOLIC WOM-

AN IS A MEMBER AND THERE ARE NO DUES. 

The next gathering will be held on Thursday, 

May 25, 2023 at St. Matthew Catholic Church, 

672 Temple Ave, Long Beach, Ca 90814. The 

day begins at 9:30 a.m. and includes speaker, 

Deacon Alberto Reyes speaking on “Blessed Vir-

gin Mary,” a mass, lunch and concludes at 1:30 

p.m. Charge is $20.00 per person. For reserva-

tion, please make your check payable and mail 

to Alice Avery, 19126 Pricetown Ave., Carson, 

Ca 90746. For information, call Alice Avery @ 

310-637-1364 or Ann Barnes @ 562-633-7424 

or Joan Braun @ 562-361-0309. 

 

ACCW 
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“Children, let us love not in word or speech  

but in deed and truth.” 1 John 3:18. 

 

May 24 6:30 PM: Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center for a very important, 

final meeting of this program year.  We will 

decide what activities to promote and 

organizations to support in our program year 

beginning July 1.  

June 24-25 Homeless Kit Drive:  Provide daily 

necessities to people experiencing 

homelessness.  Shopping lists will be available 

June 17. For many fulfilling ways to serve, please 

call Tim Clark at (562) 431-4385.  

Book Club 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, June 7 at 7pm. 

We will discuss:  

 

Holy Moments –  

A Handbook for the Rest of 

Your Life by Matthew Kelly.   

 

 

 

Some ideas are so powerful that simply  

becoming aware of them changes our lives  

forever. It’s time to let Holy Moments show you 

what is possible. It’s time to explore your  

soul-potential. 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior 

Group will be on  

Monday, May 8th in the hall.   

The activities will begin at 11:00 am  

and will include Bingo, many kinds of 

card games, Mexican train, and lots of  

socializing. Bring your brown bag lunch, 

and coffee, tea, water, snacks and  

dessert will be provided.  

We look forward to seeing all our  

members and any new friends who 

would like to join us.    

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

 

on-going classes for your support: 

Tuesday 9:30 a.m. until July 4th  

Call May 562-833-6370 

Monday 7 p.m. until June 5th  

Call Deacon Tom/Pat 310-995-2725 

 

All classes are held in the PLC building.  

Movement for a Better World 
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May 15th May 5th 




